

June 5, 2020

Dear Residents, Family Members, Team Members and My Fellow Americans,

At Fellowship Senior Living, we believe in bringing people together in mutual respect and unity... to foster long-term health, personal independence, spiritual growth, and fellowship. Our mission continues to be important, when all around us, in this moment and everywhere in the world, we can see the danger that a lack of understanding, communication and compassion holds for Americans and everyone in the four corners of the globe. The news and events of the past week have been heartbreaking. Leviticus 19:16-18 reads "Do not stand idly by while your neighbor's blood is shed... You shall love your neighbor as yourself." Each day we should ask ourselves: What have I done today to exemplify the love and respect that each person deserves no matter their age, color, sexual orientation, gender, or race.

As Americans and for what our country stands for we share the profound responsibility for the injustice and disgrace of inequality and racism, which make a travesty of the great American dream. We must take proactive steps to listen and to take action. Not just a few of us, but all of America. Only then can we aspire and achieve what has eluded us for centuries... lasting and meaningful change. Black Lives Matter.

God Bless,

Brian G. Lawrence President & CEO

- Independent Living
 Skilled Nursing
- Assisted Living Memory Care
- Sub-Acute Rehabilitation
- Outpatient Rehab & Wellness

- Long-Term Care Plans Concierge
- Therapy at Home
- Care Management Services
- Home Care
- Hospice